
For more information, please contact Sophie Waring:

parentpowernorwich@thebrilliantclub.org 

07398182824

Norwich 

Parent Power

Join us for a free, bespoke

trip to the University of East

Anglia!

Scan to sign up!

Date: Saturday 18th May 

Time: 10am-2pm 

Your family are warmly invited to join us for

our trip to the UEA.

You and your children will have the chance to

explore the UEA campus, ask questions to

current UEA students and meet other parents

and carers from the local area.

Free car parking and lunch will be provided.

Please sign up before 4pm on Friday 10th

May.


